
2018 OCTOBER      USA DANCE TRI-CITIES   CHAPTER 6060 NEWS          Sharon Dunn 

 
 
 
The Tri-Cities September dance was cancelled due to broken water pipes at Wesley 
United Methodist Church. 
 

We are happy to announce that the water pipes have been fixed and we 
will be ready to resume our 2nd Saturday of the month dances with a Hot 
Salsa lesson by Angel Rodriguiz, The Salsa Guy, on October 13, 2018. 
 
 

We would also like to let our members know that we will be changing our December 
dance from the 2nd Saturday of the month, December 8, 2018, to the third Saturday 
of the month, which is December 15, 2018. The December Tri-Cities Chapter dance 
will not be at Wesley United Methodist Church. 
 
We will be joining the Richmond Chapter  on December 15, 2018. This Holiday 
Dance will be held at Deep Run Park and 
Recreation Center from 7:00 to 10:00 pm 
Saturday, December 15, 2018, music by 
Mike Recant.  
Address is 9900 Ridgefield Parkway, 
Richmond, VA 23233.  The Richmond and 
Tri-Cities chapter members, guests and 
non-members are invited.   Admission: 
$10.00 each. Attire: Black Tie Optional, 
Heavy hors d’oeuvres, strict tempo 
ballroom music. We will continue to 
update you with final details for the 
December 15th Dance. 
 
We look forward to seeing all of you at the next Tri-Cities Chapter dance on October 
13, 2018.  Music by Jerry Scaglione. 
 
Lesson: 7:00 pm to 7:45 pm 
Social Dancing: 7:45 – 10:00 pm 
Wesley United Methodist Church 
3701 Conduit Road 
Colonial Heights, VA 23834 
 
Please feel free to bring your favorite Salsa Snacks!  

 
 

  


